LEGISLATIVE UPDATE

From Mike Morris...

March 13, 2021

All,

| apologize but | missed an important piece of legislation that | believe our members will be quite interested in. HB 1140
(Fitzwater) allows for the exemption of Missouri state retirement benefits from Missouri state income tax. This bill was
passed out of the House Emerging Issues Committee this week. Otherwise it was a quiet week. Legislative Spring Break
is next week so there won't be a weekly update until March 26th.

As always, you can track retirement legislation at JCPER.org.

Mike Morris



